
Exploring Joara Foundation, Inc.
Archaeology Adventures

The Exploring Joara Foundation will use Ribbon of Hope funds 
to launch the Archaeology Adventures program, an interactive 

STEM/cultural heritage program designed to engage students in 
grades 4th-8th in public archaeology. The organization will also 

equip approximately 50 teachers with skills and lesson plans 
needed to better engage their students in STEM programming 

that directly correlates with Western NC history.


